
 

 

MASSES: 

Weekdays: 9:00 AM (including Saturday) ð (Summer) 

Monday and Friday: 9:00 AM  

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday: 6:30AM and 9:00 AM ð (Winter) 

Saturday Evening: 5:00 PM 

Sundays: 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM, 11:30 AM and 6:00PM (Sept. - May) 

Holy Days: Please see bulletin for schedule 
 

PENANCE: 

Saturday: 4:00-5:00 PM. At the Parish anytime by appointment. Communal Celebration of Penance periodically  

throughout the year. 
 

BAPTISMS: 

Our parish family rejoices in the birth of your children.  To prepare for baptism, parents are expected to attend one prepara-

tion meeting.   Please call the parish office for the schedule of preparation meetings and Baptism celebration. 
 

MARRIAGES: 

Our parish is honored to host your marriage celebration.  In order to accomplish all of the necessary preparations, arrange-

ments should be made with one of the priests at least one year in advance.  Pre-Cana and God's Plan for a Joy-Filled Mar-

riage classes can be arranged through the Family Life Office of the Archdiocese of Newark at www.rcan.org. 
 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK: 

For those of advanced age or seriously ill, Holy Communion will be brought to the home of any person permanently or tem-

porarily homebound. Please contact the parish office. 
 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: 

Please register at the parish office. This is a wise way of acquiring a sense of belonging to our Parish Community.  

PARISH STAFF 

Rev. Msgr. Frank G. Del Prete  

 Pastor, ext. 303 
 

Rev. Kevin E. Valle Diaz 

Parochial Vicar 
 

Rev. Martin Rooney 

 Weekend Assistant 
 

Maureen Straut 

Office Administrator, ext. 301 
 

Christine Ferreri, PT Pastoral Assoc. 
 

Stacie Yao, Director of Music 

Janue Vargas, Asst Dir of Music 
 

Tom Pagano, Youth Minister 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

Patricia Pula, M.A.R.E. 

Director, ext. 304 

Safe Environment Coordinator 
 

PARISH SCHOOL 

St. Johnôs Academy, Hillsdale 

Suzanne Socha, Principal  

St. Gabriel the Archangel  

Catholic Church 
88 EAST SADDLE RIVER ROAD 

SADDLE RIVER, NJ  07458 

(201) 327-5663 ð (201) 327-7881 ð Fax (201) 327-7063 

WWW.STGABRIELSR.ORG 

EMAIL: OFFICE@STGABRIELSR.ORG 



OUR PARISH COMMUNITY  
PRAYS FOR: 

 
 

Those recently joined in Matrimony  
Ryan Bentz/Sandra Fusco.  

 

Our sick and homebound: 
Jean Cohen, Josephine DôElia,  

Baby James Jack DôAgostino, Christine Danza,  
Helen DeLorenzo, Ada Fields,  
Tommy Fitzpatrick (4 years old)  
Meg Gallagher, Baby Grace Gilbert  
 Tony Galante, Lauren Harpster Hines, 

FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

The amount of the September 3 collection was $9,863.25 and for 
September 10 was $12,123.25.  Thank you for your continued 
generosity to St. Gabriel's. God bless you and your families.  

  
 
 
 
 

Nearly ten years before, a son and father had parted 
ways when the business they shared went bankrupt. The son 
blamed the father. They did not speak to each other again. 
 Then the father became seriously ill. The mother called 
the son and told him he had better come soon. The son walked 
sheepishly into the hospital room. The father motioned his son to 
him and whispered: ñDid you ever think you could do anything 
that would keep me from loving you?ò 
 Resentment and anger are foul things, the first reading 
from Sirach tells us. Remember the last things. Stop hating. Live 
by the commandments. As Saint Paul writes to the Romans, we 
are to live for the Lord and die for the Lord. 

Jesusô parable in todayôs Gospel reminds us of Godôs 
compassion. The immense sin of humanity has been forgiven and 
stricken from the record. We are to forgive others in the same 
way. 
 
   Peace 
   Fr. Frank 

S  G   A  S  R 

A NOTE FROM THE MUSIC MINISTRY 
 

As the music ministry gears up for another season of beautiful 
sacred music, we are excited to announce a couple 
additions to music program.  Starting this fall, we 
will have a Color Bell Choir (for kids age 4 to 7) 
and Cantate Choir (for kids from grade 1 to 5), 
both on Monday afternoon.  This will be a great 
opportunity for younger kids to explore music in 
their life, learn new songs, harmony, make new 

friends, and have fun together. 
 
Here is the list of all our choir programs, and rehearsal days and 
time: 
Color Bell Choir, boys and girls, age 4 - 7: Mondays from 3:30 – 
4:15pm (maximum 12 kids; registration required) 
Cantate Choir, boys and girls, Grade 1 - 5: Mondays from 4:30 – 
5:30pm (maximum 15 kids; registration required) 
KidsChoir, boys and girls, Grade 2 – 8: Thursdays from 6:30 – 
7:30pm (maximum 20 kids, registration required) 
Adult Choir, adults: Thursdays from 7:30 – 9:30pm 
 
The rehearsals on Thursdays will begin on September 14 and re-
hearsals on Mondays will begin on September 18. The registra-
tion form is available at the church office or church website under 
ñmusicò link. The space is limited and please submit the regis-
tration by September 17. If you have any question or need more 
information, please contact Stacie Yao at syao@stgabrielsr.org   

ST. GABRIEL SENIOR SOCIAL CLUB 
 

A friendly reminderé the Bingo and Ice 
Cream Social for St. Gabriel Seniors 
will be held on Thursday, September 21 
from 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM at the Kavin 
Center. There will be no ówalk-insô at the 
door that day. Please call Patti Ross at 

201-962-3793 if you plan on attending and did not pay in ad-
vance. Patti is also available to answer any questions you may 
have. Look forward to seeing you for Bingo and Ice Cream!! 

RETREATS AT BENEDICTINE CENTER 
 

Benedictine Center of St Walburga Monastery, Elizabeth, NJ 
offers "Living as a Christian in Today's World" Join us in ex-
ploring some of the struggles and joys of modern life in light of 
Christian commitment. 
 
September 30, 9AM-3:30 PM., Open to all.  $35 for the day, 
lunch included. 
September 29- October 1. Women are invited to spend the 
weekend   $135.  
 
For information and registration contact Sr Marita, 908-353-
3028; maritaosb@aol.com 

BOX TOPS FOR ST. MICHAELôS  
 

St. Gabriel's continues to collect Box Tops 
for St. Michael's School in Newark.  The Box 
Top program is one of the nationôs largest 
school fundraising loyalty programs and has 
been helping schools succeed since 1996. 

With over 250 participating products, itôs an easy way for schools 
to earn cash for the things they need.  Each Box Tops coupon is 
worth 10¢ and they add up fast!  The coupons are on products we 
buy at our local supermarkets everyday.  St. Michael's will be 
able to use the Box Tops cash to buy whatever they need most, 
from books to supplies and other school programs.  So please 
look for these coupons on your groceries and start to clip.  There 
is a collection box display in the lobby of the church.  As always, 
thank you for your support of St. Michael's. 

REGIS HIGH SCHOOL 
ADMISSIONS INFORMATION NIGHT 

 

Regis High School, invites students and their parents to its New 
Jersey Admissions Information Night, Thursday, September 21 at 
7:00 PM at St. Lukeôs Parish 340 North Franklin Turnpike, in Ho
-Ho-Kus.  Regis is an all-scholarship Jesuit school for talented 
and gifted Catholic boys.  There will also be an open house at 
Regis which is located at 55 East 84 Street, New York City on 
Monday, October 9 from 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM.  For additional 
information, please contact Eric Di Michele, Director of Admis-
sions at 212.288.1100 est 2057 or email edimichele@regis.org. 
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THE WEEK AHEAD AT ST. GABRIELôS 
AA Meetings Monday thru Saturday 

7 AM Parish Center 
 

Sunday, September 17, 2017 
7:00 PM -Youth Group Meeting 
 

Monday, September 18, 2017 
3:30 PM - Color Bell Choir 
4:30 PM - Cantate Choir  
 

Tuesday, September 19, 2017  
9:30 AM - Parish Religious Study Program 
 

Wednesday, September 20, 2017 
7:00 PM - Parish Religious Study Program 
 

Thursday, September 21, 2017 
6:30 PM - Kids Choir Rehearsal 
7:30 PM - Adult Choir Rehearsal 
 

Saturday, September 23, 2017 
8:00 AM—Mass for Men of the Parish 
 

Sunday, September 24, 2017 
7:00 PM Youth Group Meeting 

ATTENTION EIGHTH GRADERS & 
FAMILIES 

 

Interested in attending a Catholic High School 
in September 2018?  The Cooperative Admis-
sions Examination for participating Catholic 
High Schools in the Archdiocese of Newark will 
be administered on Friday, November 10, 2017 
(8am to 11:45 AM). (Make up exam will be on 

Saturday, November 18. Same time. ) Please visit https://
www.njcoopexam.org for detailed information and registration 
forms.  On line registration is available. Registration Customer 
Service: 888-921-2667 Mon.-Fri. 8:30 a.m. - 8:30 
p.m. Email: support@njcoopexam.org  

YOUTH GROUP NEWS 
 

Youth Group: During the school year the 
Youth Group meets every Sunday night in 
the Kavin Center from 7:00-8:30pm. All high 
school teenagers are welcome to join us. 
Meetings are structured yet informal, and 
they usually consist of a discussion topic, 

group dynamics, prayer, and socializing. Feel free to bring a 
friend along with you. Whether youôve been involved in our pro-
gram before or not, you are always welcome to attend our meet-
ings. Refreshments are served. 

SAINT JOHNôS ACADEMY  
NEWS 

 

   Congratulations to the  
2017-2018   

Student Council! 
 

President: Natalie Pulido 
Vice President: Jessica Sabino 
Secretary: Jonathan Sirico 
Treasurer: Thomas Staff 

Executive Officer: Kyle Pasion 
------------------------------------------------- 

St. Johnôs PTG Golf Outing 
Monday, September 25, 2017 
at the River Vale Country Club. 
Spaces are still available! 
For further information, 

please contact: Sjagolfouting@gmail.com, or 
Yash Risbud at  (917) 363-0740 PRAYER SHAWL MEETING 

Monday September 18, 2017  
1:00 PM to 2 PM 

St. Gabrielôs has a prayer shawl ministry.  If you crochet or knit 
and would like to help us offer a tangible sign of prayerful sup-
port to someone going through a difficult time please bring your 
yarn, needles or hooks, pattern and join us! . If you are new to 
needlework and want to participate, weôll help you learn.  
For information, please contact Trish Townsend-Martinez 
at 646.996.7621. The meeting will be held in the Par-
ish Center. Please note:  this meeting is being held 
on Monday September 18 but all future meetings 
will be held on the second Monday of each 
month beginning in October.   

BERGEN CATHOLIC HS HOSTS OPEN HOUSE 
 

Bergen Catholic will host its first Open House on Sunday Sep-
tember 24 from 1-3. Registration can be found on the Bergen 
Catholic website. Any questions email Matt Rosa, Director of 
Admissions, at mrosa@bergencatholic.org.  

ST. JOSEPHôS HOSTS OPEN HOUSE 
 

On Sunday, October 1st, from 11:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m., Saint 
Joseph Regional H.S., Montvale, NJ will be hosting an Open 
House for prospective students (6th, 7th and 8th grade boys) and 
their families to gain more information concerning St. Joseph 
Regional, its programs & the people who make up the SJR com-
munity.  SJR students will provide tours (beginning at 11:15 a.m. 
& 12:15 pm) and guests will have the opportunity to speak with 
SJR faculty, administrators & parents.  For more information & 
directions please call the school at 201-391-3300 or register 
at www.sjrnj.org  

DON BOSCO PREP HOSTS OPEN HOUSE 
 

Registration is now open for middle school and transfer students 
to Don Bosco Prepôs Fall 2017 Open Houses! The open houses 
are scheduled for Thursday, September 28th, from 6:30 p.m. to 
8:30 p.m. and Sunday, October 29th from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
(preceded by 12:00 p.m. Mass). At these open houses, students 
and families will learn about what it is like to attend Don Bosco 
Prep on a daily basis and about what it means to be an Ironman. 
The Open House will begin in DeSales Hallôs 800-seat auditori-
um with a presentation about the academic curriculum, student 
support, and extracurricular opportunities. There will also be an 
explanation of the admissions process. After the opening presen-
tation, there will be small group tours available led by current 
Ironmen. You can register online now at www.donboscoprep.org 
for either date. For more information and additional questions 
please contact Mr. Christopher Donnelly via email at cdonnel-
ly@donboscoprep.org or phone at 201-327-8003 ext 102.  
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S  17, 2017 

SATURDAY, September 16, 2017 
            9:00 AM         Ralph C. Coti 

 5:00 PM William J. Carroll  
 

 SUNDAY, September 17, 2017 
  8:00 AM  Peter J. Walsh 

 10:00 AM Jim Sutliff 
 11:30 AM Henry Koeck 

   6:00 PM  People of the Parish 
 

MONDAY, September 18, 2017 
 9:00 AM Max Howard Walsh 
                                                  Living Intention 

 

TUESDAY, September 19, 2017 
            6:30 AM  People of the Parish 
 9:00 AM Merrily Main 
 

WEDNESDAY, September 20, 2017 
            6:30 AM       Mark Ricigliano 
 9:00 AM       Ella J. Collins 
 

THURSDAY, September 21, 2017 
            6:30 AM         Brenda Malley 
 9:00 AM         Anthony Cudina 
  

         FRIDAY, September 22, 2017 
             9:00 AM         Teagan Marie Walsh 
                                                  Living Intention 

 

SATURDAY, September 23, 2017 
            9:00 AM         Timothy Cook & Family 
                                                   Living Intention 
 

 5:00 PM Maryellen Hellerman  
 

 SUNDAY, September 24, 2017 
  8:00 AM  Rosemary Gonzalez 

 10:00 AM Richard Stefanacci 
 11:30 AM Bruce Stichauner 

   6:00 PM  Artie Paparazzo 

 
 
 
 
The Sanctuary Lamp at the Blessed Sacrament will be light-
ed during the week of  September 17 in loving memory of 
Rev. Msgr. Joseph A. Dooling as requested by Marion 
Brown.   
 
The Altar Bread & Wine to be consecrated during the week 
of September 17 is for Jennah Mae DiSclafani requested by 
Marion Brown. 


